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Monday 15th April 24 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our learning about Islam in RE lessons, we have arranged a visit to a local mosque ‘Madina Masjid’ (just off 
London Road). The visit will take place on Tuesday 7th May 2024. This will be an exciting opportunity for the children to 
have a tour around a place of worship and consolidate their knowledge of Islamic teachings and practices. There will be 
no acts of worship taking place during this visit. 
 
As this is local to school, we will be walking to and from the mosque, so please make sure that your child is wearing 

clothing appropriate for the weather. The tour will take place between 10-11.30am. We will be leaving school at 9.15am 

and returning before the start of lunchtime, therefore your child does not require a packed lunch. This visit is free of 

charge.  

 

To enable your child to take part in the visit, please complete the reply slip below and return it to the office by Friday 3rd 
May 2024.   
 
Thank you very much for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
The Y1 team  
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Year 1 Visit – Madina Masjid Visit – Tuesday 7th May  

Name ____ __________________________________________________  

 

I give permission for my child to attend the visit to Madina Masjid on Tuesday 7th May 24 

 

 

Signed __________________________________________ (Parent / Carer) 

Y1 
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